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Safe & Well – December 2018 

 

To:  All Branches 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

Please see December’s edition of Safe and Well newsletter with contributions from our USRs 

and field teams.  The edition leads on the actions needed as part of a Cobra Rod incident.  

Other topics include a reminder on festive activities; new Ground Support Person training for 

the new MEWPs, a bit from Safety Day in SD and a reminder on what is a Near Miss and a 

reminder on help and support available. 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

Dave Joyce 

National Health, Safety & Environment Officer 

 

 


